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SUBJECT LINE: Helping Medicaid members keep their coverage.

HEADLINE: Take action to avoid a gap in coverage. 

BODY COPY: At the beginning of the COVID-19 pandemic, the federal government 
declared a Public Health Emergency (PHE), allowing Medicaid members to keep their 
health care coverage. Per recent federal legislation, eligibility renewals will start again 
in June. Monthly renewal notifications will be sent by mail beginning in May.

SUBHEAD: Get ready to renew now. 
Following these steps will help determine if you still qualify: 

• Make sure your contact information is up to date.
• Check mail or text messages for a letter.
• Complete your renewal form (if you get one).

If you’re a Medicaid member, learn more about how these changes may affect your 
health care coverage at Michigan.gov/2023benefitchanges.
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